
DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY 
COMMANDER 

NAVV REGION HAWAII 
850 TICONDEROGA ST STE 110 

JBPHH, HAWAII 96860-5101 

CERTIFIED NO: 7012 3050 0000 0992 9609 

Mr. Richard Takaba 
Hawaii State Department of Health 
Environmental Management Division 
Solid and Hazardous Waste Branch 
Underground Storage Tank Section 
919 Ala Moana Boulevard, Room 212 
Honolulu, HI 96814 

Dear Mr. Takaba: 

SUBJECT: RED HILL BULK FUEL STORAGE FACILITY 

5090 
Ser N45/S63 
July 23, 2014 

TANK 5 QUARTERLY RELEASE RESPONSE REPORT 
DOH FACILITY ID NO. 9-102271 
DOH RELEASE ID NO. 990051, 010011, 020028, AND 140010 

Commander Navy Region Hawaii letter 5090 Ser N45/044, dated 
January 23, 2014 provided notification of a confirmed release of 
JP-8 from Tank 5 at the Red Hill Bulk Fuel Storage Facility. 

In accordance with the Hawaii Administrative Rules 11-281-
80.1, the Navy is submitting a quarterly release response report 
as Enclosures 1 and 2 to notify the DOH of response actions 
taken at the subject underground storage tank site between April 
and July 2014. 

If there are any questions regarding this matter, or if more 
information is needed, please contact me at (808) 471-1171, 
extension 226. 

Dire r 
Regional Environmental Department 
By direction of the 
Commander 



5090 
Ser N4S/563 
July 23, 2014 

Enclosures: 1. Tank 5 Quarterly Release Response Report, Red 
Hill Bulk Fuel Storage Facility, JBPHH, Oahu, 
Hawaii, DOH Facility ID No. 9-102271, DOH 
Release ID No. 140010, dated July 2014 (hard 
copy) 

2. Tank 5 Quarterly Release Response Report, Red 
Hill Bulk Fuel Storage Facility, JBPHH, Oahu, 
Hawaii, DOH Facility ID No. 9-102271, DOH 
Release ID No. 140010, dated July 2014 (CD) 

Copy to: LT Andrew Lovgren, NAVSUP FLC Pearl Harbor 
Mr. Walter Riddlehoover, DLA Energy Pacific 
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